
 
 

Date: 01.04.2021 

To 

BSE Limited 

The Department of Corporate Services 

P.J. Towers, 1st Floor, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Company Scrip Code. 541178 

 

Sub: Trading window closure intimation 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

This is to inform that the Company will close the trading window for dealing in 

Company’s securities in compliance with SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015. Accordingly, the trading window will be closed from today i.e 1st 

April 2021 till the second trading day after the dissemination of the unaudited financial 

results of the Company for the half year ending 31.03.2021. 

This is for your information and records. 

 

Your Faithfully, 

For Benara Bearings & Pistons Ltd 

 

 

 

Vivek Benara 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00204647 

 


